
TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
CH ATTANOOG A. TENNESSEE 37401
400 Chestnut Street Tower II

January 20, 1981

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Directer
Office of Inspecti n and Enforcement

U.3. 'Nelaar Recalaterv Co ission
Region II - Suite 3100
101 Marietta Street
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

MARTSVI*.LE WD PRIPPS BEND **UCLEAR PLA!frS - REPORTABLE DEFICIENCIES -
H*RD-50-518, -519, -520, -521/81-02, PERD-50-553, -554/81-02 AND HTP.D-50-518,
-519, -520, -521/31-03, PBRD-50-553, -554/81-03

The first interim reports on the subject deficiencies were sutmitted en
J1nuary 12 and January 9, 1981, respectively. Due to an inadvertent error,
the deficiency nu=ters en the two reports were incorrect.

1. For the report entitled " Pressure Drop in Essential Serv * ee "-ter '"*ing."
dated January 12, 1981, the deficiency numbers should read:

HTRD-50-518. -519, -520. -521/81-02
PBRD-50-553, -554/81-02

2. For the report ent.tled *SCTS Desi;;n Deficiency,* dsted January 9,1981,
the deficiency numbers should read:

,

HTRD-50-518, -519, -520, -521/81-03
PDRD-50-553, -553/91-03

Please note that the only difference occurring is the year to which the
deficiency number applies (1981 instead of 1980).

If you have any questions, please get in touch with J. A. Demer at FTS
857-2014

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

'

.

L. M. Mills, Manager
Nuclear Regulation and Safety C/f

3cc: Mr. Victor Stello, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Connaission j 6

| Washington, DC 20555
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